
New benefits to 
be added to group 
DentalBlue dental 
insurance plans 

Arkansas Blue Cross and Blue 
Shield is adding new dental 
benefits to our group DentalBlue 
dental insurance plans. Three new 
standard benefits - annual rollover, 
family deductible enhancement 
and implants - and one optional 
benefit rider for composite 
restorations on posterior teeth 
will become available to new and 
renewing small and large groups 
beginning Oct. 1, 2009, as policies 
renew. These benefits will not be 
available for BlueCare individual 
policies. 

Employer applications have 
been revised to include the 
family deductible and composite 
restorations. A letter and an 
amendment describing the rollover 
benefit, the implant benefit and the 
family deductible benefit will be 
distributed to existing members 
beginning in September. 
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The following is an overview of the 
new benefits: 

Maximum Rollover 
Benefit 

The maximum rollover benefit 
allows members to "roll over" 
a portion of their unused annual 
calendar-year maximum to the 
next year. 

A member is eligible for the rollover 
benefit if: 

• They have at least one paid 
dental claim in the current 
calendar year. 

• A member's total paid claims 
for the year did not exceed the 
yearly maximum. 

• The member is enrolled in the 
group dental plan on the last day 
of the calendar year. 

• The member has not reached 
the accumulated rollover 
maximum. 

Implants 

Implants will be a Category C 
(major) benefit in all group dental 
insurance plans and will be covered 
at 50 percent up to the plan's 
calendar-year maximum. 

Family Deductible (three 
times the individual 
deductible) 

If a member has family coverage 
available, once three family 
members have met the deductible 

' 
no further deductible will be 
required for the balance of the 
calendar year, regardless of what 
member of the family incurs a 
claim. 

Composite Resin 
Restorations on Posterior 
Teeth Rider (optional) 

Composite resin restorations on 
posterior teeth are increasingly the 
standard treatment recommended 
by most dentists. There is a small 
cost for this benefit, and all groups 
will be quoted to include this 
rider, but it will not be included 
automatically. 

For groups that do not select this 
rider, alternate treatment is still 
applicable. You will balance bill your 
patient the difference in cost. 
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